
Honoring the Young Ladies of the
Class of Two Thousand and Twenty-Two

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE 

HOUSTON GIRLS COTILLION
IS PLEASED TO INVITE YOU TO REGISTER FOR

REGISTRATION BEGINS ON
TUESDAY, THE FOURTH OF MAY

TWO THOUSAND AND TWENTY-ONE
LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE; REGISTER EARLY

COTILLION DINNER AND DANCE
SATURDAY, THE TWENTY-EIGHTH OF AUGUST

TWO THOUSAND AND TWENTY-ONE
AT THE BALLROOM AT BAYOU PLACE
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